Gani, Ajim

From:

Sent: 21 June 2018 14:57

To: Planning

Cc: Janet Jones

Subject: Objection re: 2018/1325/P

Dear Ms Hazelton,

| wish to express my objection to the above planning application:

It will not only completely cut out the light in the hallway and will thus significantly change the ambiance of the
building, but I'm certain that it will also reduce the value of the properties in 1-10 Summers Street.

| believe the plan doesn't meet the BREEAM standards for development and Camden Councils own pre-application
guidance and on these grounds alone should be rejected.

I am also not sure if the proposed development takes into consideration Camden's Local Plan Policy Al which invites
planning applications to ensure acceptable levels of natural light are available, as this will cut it out altogether.

Best regards,
CS Henne




